

Information Access Team Shared Services Directorate 2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF Switchboard 020 7035 4848

E-mail: Info.Access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk Website: www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Dr Geraint Bevan request-6840-c601d5a2@whatdotheyknow.com

Our Ref: 11128

Date: 10 March 2009

Dear Dr Bevan,

Thank you for your email of 5 March 2009, requesting an Internal Review into your recent Freedom of Information Request.

I am currently conducting the Internal Review as an independent official of the Home Office who was not involved in answering your original request.

The Home Office aims to complete your review and provide you with a response within 40 working days from the date we received your request. Therefore we aim to provide you with a response by 6 May 2009.

If you have any queries regarding the handling of this internal review then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

John Bragaglia

Information Access Consultant